
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Village of Put-in-Bay, Ohio 
May 6, 2024 

 

The Village of Put-in-Bay Council will vote on Tuesday, May 14, 2024, whether to enact proposed 

Mayor’s Court Local Rule 1, which states: 

 

Local Rule 1: 

 

Use of Electronically Produced Tickets: 

 

The use and filing of a ticket that is produced by computer or other electronic 
means is hereby authorized in the Village of Put-in-Bay Mayor's Court. The 
electronically produced ticket shall conform in all substantial respects to the 
Ohio Uniform Traffic Ticket. If an electronically produced ticket is issued at 
the scene of an alleged offense, the issuing officer shall provide the defendant 
with a paper copy of the ticket as required by Ohio Traffic Rule 3(F)(2). A paper 
or electronic copy shall also be filed with the Mayor's Court. A law enforcement 
officer who affixes his or her signature to the electronic ticket shall be 
considered to have certified the ticket and shall have the same rights, 
responsibilities, and liabilities as with all other tickets issued. 

 

 

The Village is accepting public comment on proposed Local Rule 1 until Friday, May 10, 2024, at 

3:00pm.  You may submit a comment regarding proposed Local Rule 1 in the following manner: 

 

1. Mail your comment by U.S. Mail to: 

Courtney Blumensaadt 

Clerk of Council 

PO Box 245 

435 Catawba Avenue 

Put-in-Bay, Ohio 43456 

 

2. Drop off your written comment at: 

Village of Put-in-Bay, Ohio 

Attn: Courtney Blumensaadt 

Clerk of Council 

435 Catawba Avenue 

Put-in-Bay, Ohio 43456 

 

3. Email your public comment to: 

Courtney Blumensaadt 

Clerk of Council 

Email address: fiscaloffice@villageofpib.com 


